
Temporary Suspension of Emergency Medical Center 

due to Electronic Medical Record Transition 

 

Due to the replacement of our electronic medical record (EMR) system, the system will 

be temporarily shut down. Consequently, we will be unable to access past medical records, 

prescriptions, test results, radiology records, and other integrated information. As a 

result, the Emergency Medical Center will suspend services during the following period: 

 

Emergency Medical Center Suspension Period 

From: Friday, May 31, 2024, 8:00 AM 

To: Sunday, June 2, 2024, 8:00 AM 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation. 

 

 

For inquiries, please contact: 

Regional Medical Liaison Office: 098-884-5134 (Direct Line) 

Emergency Medical Center: 098-887-1199 (Direct Line) 


